
r. IIaige J. Garabedian 
28 Ellsworth Street 
~a t Hartford, Connecticut 06108 

Dear Hr. Garabedian: 

A .. ril 7, 1978 

In 1973 you were kind enough to express your support of St. 
Vartan Armenian Cathedral by becoming a Steward, in the beginning 
of a program that means so much for the security of our Cathedral 
ru1d Diocese, both now and in the future. The family of St. Vartan 
Stewards iu expanding gradually, and work is continuing both 
tl1rough our office and in our parishes to add new members to this 
family on a continuing basis. 

l3y their devotion, attachment and contribution, our Stewards 
JJring honor to our community. 

~'le approach you now to ask that you renet.;r your S ewardship of 
St. Vartan. The Cathedral goes on as a symbol and center of our 
church community in erica; our stewardshi of it muot go on as 
well. 

You have proved your devotion in the past. 

Hay we ask you to make a further contribution of $300 for the 
tears 1976, 1977 and 1978 to retain your status as a .,t. Vartan 
Steward, again setting an example for othesstto emula·e? 

me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
irector 


